
 

 

 

 

 

Did you have a relative who was involved in WW2 in the 
Far East?  

If so, you are invited to a tea party in Epping on Friday 
15th August.  

 

On May 8 we celebrated VE Day to mark the end of the war 
in Europe, but for many families the war continued with 
fighting against the Japanese. VJ Day (Victory over Japan 

Day) 2025 marks the 80th Anniversary of Japan's surrender 
and the end of World War 2. 

Epping Town Council is celebrating this day with a tea 
party and small exhibition for residents from Epping and 

Coopersale and the surrounding area whose relatives 
were involved in this war. 

Booking forms are available from Epping Town Council, 
Epping Hall, St John’s Rd, from 

info@eppingtowncouncil.gov.uk or by phoning 01992  
579444. For return by Tuesday 12th August. 
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